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MAFS staff and seniors celebrates Rakshabandhan 

 

 

 

It's the warmth and love of a string that says a whole lot more 
than an occasion to celebrate the brother-sister relation. And 
the festival surely hasn't lost any of its significance as 
Metropolitan Asian Family Service staff and seniors celebrated 
this fest with full zest and zeal on August 14.  



 

 

The celebration started with seniors and staff members singing 
bhajans and welcoming the day.  

Mrs. Santosh Kumar, Executive Director MAFS spoke 
eloquently on the historical and religious significance of the 
day. She tied rachis in the hand of her staff and seniors urged 
them to protect each other. Mrs. Kumar also asked them to 
bond in love, compassion and care. 

The festivity culminated with authentic Indian cuisine 
prepared by MAFS dedicated Kitchen staff for seniors. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


